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Ballenas Secondary 

Building Successful Students 

All parents and student who plan to attend Ballenas in the 2018/2019  

School Year are invited to the annual Open House. All Ballenas pro-

grams and departments will be on display along with the District Pro-

gram Fair.  

In addition, next year’s grade 8 parents and students are invited to 

attend a special information session at  6:30 p.m. in the Auditorium.  

BSS Open House, 

District Programs Fair and Grade 8 

Orientation —Thursday March 1, 

6:30—8:00 p.m. 


